
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24th May 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Reception Trip to Bressingham Steam and Gardens 
 
As part of our planned summer topic, Transport, we are very much looking forward to 
visiting Bressingham Steam and Gardens on Wednesday 12th June. We will be leaving 
school at 9.30am (following a safety briefing) and will return to school in time for ‘Stop and 
Collect’. 
 
The day of our visit is a Steam Day at the venue, so we will be riding on a steam train 
through the gardens. We hope to explore the locomotive sheds to learn about steam 
engineering. We also hope to spot butterflies as we walk through their beautiful gardens. 
 
Please use the checklist below to help ensure that your child is fully equipped to have an 
enjoyable and educational day. Your child should come to school in their school uniform. 
Please can you ensure your child also has the following items in school on the day of the 
trip. 
 

 A named sun hat 

 Fleece and jogging bottoms 

 PE kit including navy shorts and white t shirt 

 Trainers 
 
Please apply long lasting sun cream before school and provide a named bottle should 
replenishment be needed later in the day.  

 
The journey will be approximately an hour by coach so please let us know (either in person 
or by emailing Mrs McCloy) if your child has ever experienced travel sickness so that we 
can sit them at the front of the coach. If your child suffers from hay fever, please ensure 
that they have had antihistamine before coming to school.  

 
Many thanks  

 
 
Mrs Laing, Mrs Parker and Miss Knightly 
 


